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Meeting began at 11:00 am with the following members present: Lon Strand, Micki Gilfry, Tim Walter, Steve
Hespen & Jean Andrews NIRMA contact person.

June 19, 2019

OLD BUSINESS:

Need to schedule a tornado drill time with Tom Smith, Dodge County Emergency Manager. Tom is busy with
FEMA and flood related items so Micki will schedule with him at a later date.,

Chad with NIRMA held 3 classes for CPR/AED and stop the bleed and we had a nice turn out of employees.
The next time we have a class we will also invite the board of supervisors to attend.

NEW BUSINESS:

There were 2 vehicle accidents in the Sheriff’s Department. One vehicle hit a deer and it was determined that
was not a preventable accident; the other accident the deputy rear ended a vehicle at a stop light intersection,
started to go before the other vehicle started to go. That accident was preventable by just being more aware.
There is a workman’s comp claim that was filed on an employee in the County Attorney’s Office; there is also
an ongoing workman’s comp claim on the road employee that rolled the truck.

Tim Walter reported that the handicap parking on the north side of the building in the street will go away now
that we have the new handicap parking in the front of the building. The sign is in the process of being removed.

With no other new business being brought up, the meeting adjourned at 11:15 am until the next safety meeting
on September 25, 2019



